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IUCN shared the status of the Fostering Partnerships to Build Coherence and Support for Forest Landscape and 
Ecosystem Restoration, highlighting its background, status of project development and its main components.  It 
was added that the project document needs to be finalized and submitted to GEF by the end of March 2018 so 
that the project is approved and its activities could start in April.  A view was expressed to ensure synergies and 
coordination with the existing forest landscape restoration activities by members, particularly those of the 
Global Partnership on Forest and Landscape Restoration.   

IUFRO provided an update on the status of the Global Forest Expert Panel (GFEP) scientific assessment on 
forests and water, highlighting that it completed the draft and sent it to reviewers for comments.  It was added 
that IUFRO is planning to present the findings of the assessment during the forthcoming meetings, including 
UNFF13, FAO Committee on Forestry (COFO 24), and the 2018 HLPF, including through the co-chairs of the 
assessment panel.  It was suggested to ensure linkages to the International Day of Forests and the World Water 
Day (22 March), to landscape restoration, and to the work of the UN task team on water, among others.  

IUFRO also briefed on the status of the Global Forest Information Service (GFIS), outlining its revamping plan 
following the GFIS strategic meeting held in November 2017 with the
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▪ The Chair in consultation with the secretariat will send a letter to CITES and INBAR to communicate the 




